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Antonia Hover

From: Office Of Commissioner Clark
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 8:36 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL.

Good morning, 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Office: (850) 413-6004 
Fax: (850) 413-6005 
 
 
From: s.carlsson@verizon.net [mailto:s.carlsson@verizon.net]  
Sent: Sunday, September 16, 2018 5:21 PM 
To: Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us. 
Subject: Sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL. 
 
Please approve this sale as is.  Ignore the meritless claims of the naysayers.  This deal will improve the grid and make it 
more reliable.  The Commission's overall mission will be greatly advanced. 
Stan Carlsson 




